
Dear Legislators  
 
My family and I strongly OPPOSE House Bill 2020 and I would hope you would do the same. The added 
cost would hurt us financially due to the high housing cost in the City I work in so I live 20 miles away 
where the housing is more affordable. The added cost of fuel is just going to make my budget even tighter 
preventing us from saving for emergencies and retirement in the future. The added cost is also going to 
affect my employer which in turn will have a negative effect on the customers we serve and my fellow 
coworkers and I when it come to yearly cost of living increases for us. HB 2020 will raise the cost of living 
for my family and I in all aspects from are groceries to energy and feed for are pets. 
 
 Oregon is already one the the cleanest places in the world HB 2020 will make little to no impact on 
carbon emissions in fact it could raise them if it pushes some manufacturing out of state or out of country. 
We should be embracing  are manufacturing and businesses promoting job growth not giving them a 
crutch. If you want to reduce carbon emissions we should be talking to are Federal government to 
implement a wild fire full suppression policy to match our Oregon Department of Forestry's  wild fire full 
suppression policy.  
 
VOTE NO on HB 2020 
 
Sincerely from the working class 
Heath Myers 
     

 


